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Dear Friend:

Thank you for your interest in the Folklore Society of Greater
Washington. We are always delighted to know of people in the area who
share our interest in folk music and culture.

We do not have a mailing list as such. Our newsletter is sent to
members by first class mail each month, and costs prohibit our sending
it free to others. The enclosed sample issue will give you an indica-
tion of the scope of our activities, and we would be pleased to have you
attend any of the events described. Should you decide to join the Society,
you may use the membership form in the newsletter or in the enclosed flyer,
or you may join at any of the monthly programs. If you decide not to
become a member, you are still welcome at any FSGW events.

The Folklore Society sponsors many events on a regular basis:

Our regular monthly program is held at 8:30 p.m. on the
second Friday of each month (Oct.-June) at the Washington Ethi-
cal Society auditorium, 16th St. and Kalmia Rd., N.W. Admis-—
sion is free to members, $2.00 for others.

There is an informal Open Sing (song swap) at 9:00 p.m.
on the first Friday of each month, also at the Ethical Society.
Admission is $1.00 for everyone.

Sacred Harp (shape-note) Sings are held in conjunction
with pot-luck suppers each month at members' homes.

In addition, we have a Getaway Weekend in the fall, a Mini-Festival
in the winter, the Washington Folk Festival at Glen Echo Park in the early
summer, weekly folk dances, and much more. Special events—-concerts, work-
shops, children's concerts, etc.--are held frequently. You can find out
about upcoming Folklore Society events at any time by calling the FSGW "hot
line" telephone number, 281-2228, which also allows you to leave a message
for a member of our Board, who will call you back.

Again, thanks for your interest. We hope you will decide to join the
Folklore Society, and we hope to meet you at future events.

Sincerely, " y
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nathan Eberhart,

President
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